
 

 

 

 

 

19 October 2016 

EXTENSION OF CYCLIQ PUBLIC OFFER 
_________________________________________________________ 

The directors of Voyager Global Group Limited (to be renamed Cycliq Group Ltd)  

(Voyager or Company) wish to advise that the closing date for the public share offer 

(Public Offer) pursuant to its prospectus dated 29 September 2016 (Prospectus) has 

been extended until 4 November 2016.  

At this stage, the closing date for the secondary offers under the Prospectus will remain 

at 19 November 2016. 

This short extension to the Public Offer is necessary to enable the Company to deal with 

the concerns raised by ASIC, primarily relating to requests for additional disclosure to be 

included in the prospectus documentation. The Company is continuing to work with 

ASIC to address these concerns with a view to resolving them as soon as possible. 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Piers Lewis 

Director/Company Secretary 

Voyager Global Group Limited 

 

Phone: +61 8 6555 2950 
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